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March 12, 2015 

 

 

 

Trung Nguyen and Linh Dang 

 

 

VIA EMAILS  

        

Re: Order to Remove or Repair at 684 Sims Avenue  

  

Dear Mr. Nguyen & Ms. Dang: 

 

This is to confirm that on March 10, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer stated that since all conditions have been met, she will recommend 

to the City Council that the building be removed or repaired within 180 days. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, March 18, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 Council Chambers, Third Floor.  

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Steve Magner (email) 

 Joe Yannarelly (email) 

 Amy Spong (email) 

 Christine Boulware (email) 

 Vicki Sheffer (email) 

 Bob Fluegel (email) 

 dasiamist@yahoo.com 

 dangtr97@gmail.com 
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